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Dwayne is really enjoying his placement at The Annexe on Wharton Terrace.  He has 

been supported by the staff and volunteers there to help set up and prepare a meal 

for an over 50’s group every week. 

 

Dwayne is learning vital work skills that he can also transfer to help him become more 

independent when at home.  Dwayne’s confidence is growing every week, and he is 

using fantastic communication skills with both the members of the group and the staff. 

 

Well done Dwayne and thank you to the staff and volunteers at the Annexe for 

recognising the potential that our learners have. 


